
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

1)  Deacon Nominations:  Deacon Nominations are due by  

 Wednesday, October 6, 2021.  Please place your sealed  

 nominations in the box on the table in the Narthex. 

 

2) Bread for World Hunger:  Gloucester Point Baptist Church W.M.U. 

 ladies will be baking bread for “World Hunger” on October 9th.     

 Orders will be taken on TODAY after service.  The  cost of each   

 loaf is $10.00.  The bread will be ready for pick up next Sunday, 

 October 10th.  100% of the proceeds will go toward World Hunger 

 with all supplies being donated by the Ladies of the W.M.U. 
 

3) Church Budgets:  Budget requests are due by next Sunday,  

 October 10, 2021.  Your committee and ministry request should  

 be placed in the Budget and Finance Committee’s mailbox, in the 

 Church office. 
 

4) Church Council Meeting:  There will be a Church Council Meeting 

 next Sunday, October 10, 2021 after church service. 

 

5) W.M.U. Council Meeting:  The W.M.U. will have their Council  

 Meeting on Monday, October 11 , 2021 at 10:00am. 
 

6) Fellowship Hall Dedication Service and Meal:  After regular service 

 on Sunday, October 17, 2021, we will join together for a meal in 

 our new Fellowship Hall followed by a Dedication Service.  Then at 

 2pm Candi Cushman will be our guest speaker, focusing on family 

 and social issues. 
 

 

Dear Church Family, 
 

“The prayer of a righteous person is powerful and effective.”   
(James 5:16)   

Jimmy joins me in thanking the members of GPBC for your many  

prayers.  Knowing you were praying for us brought us much comfort 

and strength.   

 

We also thank you for the calls, emails, and cards sent our way during 

my healing from recent surgery.   We are grateful to God for the  

miracles of medical science and praise Him that this Spinal Cord  

Stimulator is effective for me.  It is truly a blessing to be surrounded by 

so many Christian friends. 
 

With Thanksgiving and love, 

      Charlene Diggs 

(over) 

 

 

7) Alma Hunt Offering for Virginia Missions:  The Alma Hunt Offering      

      allows us to meet human needs together in Virginia and to the  

      ends of the earth.         
 

 The goal this year for GPBC is $1,200.00 
 

      We are very close to our goal.  Please use one of the envelopes 

 found in the pews and mark it with Alma Hunt offering. When you 

 give to this offering you are helping us to be effective witnesses 

 for  State Missions.   

 

  

LADIES OF GLOUCESTER POINT 
BAPTIST CHURCH 

 
WMU is excited to announce that we 

are hosting our  
2021 Annual WMU Salad Supper 

 
DATE:  October 19, 2021 

 

          TIME:  6:00 pm 

 

           PLACE: FELLOWSHIP HALL 

 

         SPEAKER: To Be Announced 

 

          MENU:  Everyone bring their 
  favorite salad to share 

 

Please place your name and the number 
attending on the Sign-Up sheet on the 

WMU board in the Narthex 


